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GULF COAST MEDICAL CENTER Welcomes Michelle McAteer, APRN 

 

TRINITY, Fla., July 1, 2025– Gulf Coast Medical Center, a leading healthcare provider 

dedicated to delivering comprehensive and compassionate medical services,  

is delighted to announce the addition of Michelle McAteer, a highly experienced and bilingual 

nurse practitioner, to its esteemed team. 

 

Michelle brings a strong background in urgent healthcare and internal medicine with a focus on 

evaluation, diagnosis, and treatment of acute and chronic conditions and patient-centered care.  

 

“We are excited to welcome Michelle to our team,” said Dr. Amy Strobbe, at Gulf Coast 

Medical Center.  “Her commitment to providing quality medical care aligns perfectly with  

our mission of serving our community with excellence and compassion.” 

 

Michelle will be offering a wide range of services, including routine check-ups and sick visits,  

at our Trinity office, located at 3012 Starkey Boulevard, Trinity, FL 34655.  Patients may 

schedule appointments with Michelle by calling (727) 868-2151.  

 

Gulf Coast Medical Center is a leading healthcare provider dedicated to delivering 

comprehensive and compassionate medical services to patients of all ages. With a team of 

experienced physicians and healthcare professionals, we are committed to improving the health 

and well-being of our community.  

 

For more information about Gulf Coast Medical Center’s team, visit www.gcmc1.com. 
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